DAVAO EXTENSION OFFICE

The SEC-Davao Extension Office will be
closed to the public on March 03, 2023
(Friday), a special non-working holiday in
Davao City in line with the 86th Araw ng
Dabaw celebration.

Reqular office hours will resume on March
06, 2023 (Monday).

For your information and guidance.

Thank you.
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